
 

 

 

 

 

 

         September 2022 

 

Geography Fieldwork Trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 10th October and Tuesday 11th October, children from KS1 will be completing 

fieldwork activities as part of the Geography curriculum. The trip will be led by Miss Hibberd, 

Mrs Sharp, Miss Beevers and the KS1 staff. All Local Authority risk assessments have been 

completed.  

 

The purpose of this trip is to study the Geography of the school and the surrounding area. The 

children will identify the physical features of Brinsworth and look at the environmental issues 

by completing a traffic survey. 

 

Mrs Sharp’s and Miss Beever’s class will complete their fieldwork on the afternoon of Monday 

10th October. Miss Hibberd’s class will complete their fieldwork on the afternoon of Tuesday 

11th October. This will be after lunch and children will return before the end of the school day 

to be collected from their classroom as usual at 3:10pm. 

 

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school 

code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who 

do not meet the acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, 

please complete the online form which will be included in the email with this letter. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Sharp, Miss Hibberd and Miss Beevers 


